OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

246 North High Street 614/466-3543
Columbus, Ohio 43215 www.odh.ohio.gov

John R. Kasich / Governor Theodore E. Wymyslo, M.D. / Director of Health

January 7, 2013

Gretchen Bodnar RN

Columbus City Health Department
240 Parsons Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Project No. 02520011RH0213

Dear Ms. Bodnar;

This letter supersedes the letter you received December 26, 2012 via email from your Reproductive Health and
Wellness Program consultant.

Your agency is eligible to receive $47.712 in additional Reproductive Health and Wellness Program funds and
must be encumbered by February 28, 2013 and liquidated by April 15, 2013. This includes an additional
$8523 to be used for training, insertion and purchasing of Mirenas, Paraguards or Nexplanon. Your agency
must submit a budget revision based on $212,712 in total funds. Your budget revision must be submitted no
later than noon on Thursday, January 10, 2013 via the Grants Management Information System and in
accordance with ODH Grants Administration Policies and Procedures. All costs must be allowable and justified
in the budget justification. Please note that failure to meet this deadline will result in loss of these funds. No
appeals will be accepted.

Your agency will receive a revised Notice of Award after the budget revision is approved by ODH. Since this
budget revision is required by ODH to adjust your grant award, it will not count against the number of budget
revisions available this fiscal year.

If you have any questions, please call Lisa Wolfc, Program Administrator, (614) 466.5878.

Sincerely,
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Jo iBouchard, Chief
Bureau of Child and Family Health Services

C: Lisa L. Wolfe, Reproductive Health and Wellness Program

Gail Byers, Office of Financial Affairs
File
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